
   
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   
 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 
Jack Giacalone, Grand Knight 

[E-mail: Jgiacal@verizon.net ~ Phone: 301-774-6338] 
 

 
 
My Brothers, I would like to remind everyone that our council 
programs and activities are made available to you and your family 
for two reasons. The first is that we might be able to accomplish a 
number of projects that will benefit our community, council and 
church. Secondly, we also gather together to have some fun as in 
our dinners, dances, picnic and annual Children’s Christmas party. 
These activities give us the opportunity to get to know each other 
better and to form bonds that will last a lifetime and to become 
more familiar with the workings of the knights and all the great 
things we do. This is what the Knights of Columbus is all about. I 
know that we keep sending you reminders via phone message or e 
mail about our upcoming programs or activities but unfortunately 
even after “Saturating” our members with reminders we continue 
to struggle to support them. 
 The last page of our monthly newsletter has our calendar. 
I encourage you to give me or any other officer a call and join us 
as we go about our work. I know it’s not easy to do given the 
stresses and pressures of everyday life. However, we are only 
asking for 24 hours a year. Some give a lot more, but too many 
are giving none at all. Let me remind you what those 24 hours are:  
 
♦ Four hours a year attending two council meetings (if well-run 
and interesting, you might even come back for a third). 
 
♦ Four hours a year enjoying (with your entire family) a council 
social function such as a dinner, dance, picnic, etc.,  

♦ Four hours a year volunteering at the council’s annual drive 
for people with intellectual disabilities, (Tootsie Roll Campaign) 
the Knights of Columbus New International Catholic Citizenship 
Essay Contest, K of C Soccer Challenge, Substance Abuse 
Awareness Poster Contest or similar event. 
 
♦ Four hours a year attending, with your family, two 
Communion Breakfasts or council prayer services at our Catholic 
parishes 
. 
♦ One hour a year reading the council bulletin, council website 
(kofc6793.org) and the Supreme Council website, (kofc.org) 
 
♦ One hour a year visiting with a Knights of Columbus Field 
Agent to ensure that his family is protected now and in the years 
to come 
♦ Six hours a year on a council sponsored Church, community, 
council, family, culture of life or youth project of your choosing. 
 
Come Grow with us and help us make this year the best ever!  
 
Thank You and god bless you and your families!  
 
 

DISTRICT DEPUTY’S REPORT 
Tom Firestone, District Deputy #30 

[E-mail: tf6687@aol.com ~ Phone: 240-753-5200] 
 

 
 

Be mindful of our Maryland State Motto 
 

► ONE MEMBER 
► PER COUNCIL 
►    PER MONTH 
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Now, you can visit us on face book! 
https://www.facebook.com/KnightsOfColumbus6793  



BISHOP McNAMARA CHAPTER NEWS 
Bishop McNamara Chapter - Established 1963 

 
 

Next meeting is Thursday, October 10, 2013 at Notre 
Dame Council # 2901, 210 Homeland Ave.; Baltimore, MD  
21222. Chapter website: http://www.mdkofc.org/baltimore/     

 
FRATERNAL BENEFITS ADVISOR  

 

 
 

Think you are too old for coverage? Maybe not! 
 

You are never too young or too old to consider purchasing 
life insurance. If you have a financial need for coverage, or will in 
the future, a permanent life insurance policy can be just the thing 
you need. When you are young and presumably healthy, coverage 
will be very inexpensive when compared to purchasing the same 
policies when you are older.  

If you’ve put off purchasing coverage, or you realize that you 
may need additional insurance, the Order may still be able to help 
you, even if other companies cannot. In fact, in 2012, the issue 
age of our permanent life insurance products was extended to age 
80. Naturally, your health, and whether or not you smoke, will be 
taken into consideration, so underwriting standards for risk and 
age apply. This change came in response to a question I’ve heard 
before: “My wife and I are almost 80, do the Knights offer 
anything to take care of our final expenses?” And it can also help 
the members who thought they were “too old” to attain our 
coverage. This extension of our coverage ages allows me to help 
members I couldn’t help before. I look forward to discussing 
coverage with you.  
 

♦ Bob Callaway is the guest speaker at our October 
Council Social, WED/OCT/23 (7:30PM) at Our Lady of 
Good Council High School. Come learn more about, 
“The Fraternal Advantage”   See details on page-6. 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

2013 TOOTSIE ROLL CAMPAIGN 
IS UNDERWAY! 

 

 
 

Please check your e-mails or respond to our Store Team 
Captains and donate a few hours to collect funds and 
hand out Tootsie Rolls. It’s easy; it’s fun! And will 
benefit many Montgomery County organizations. To 
volunteer, call Ron Herberg on 301-580-9189 or write 
him at Ronherberg@verizon.net.   

 
FOOD AND NECESSITIES FOR FAMILIES 

Paul D. McFarlane, PGK, Food for Families Chairman 

 
 
On your next shopping trip, please buy a few of the items 

below and bring them to any Council meeting or function. 
 

Dried Beans or Peas - Macaroni and Cheese – Spaghetti and other 
Pastas - Snacks (cookies, crackers, granola bars, nuts) – Cold or 
Hot Cereals – Juices - Pancake Mix - Syrup - Chili - Canned 
Fruits and Vegetables - Rice (bagged or boxed) - Peanut Butter - 
Jelly – Jell-O – Pudding Mixes - Canned meats (Spam, Vienna 
Sausage, Ham, Corned Beef, etc.) - Beef Stew – Soups - Canned 
Chicken - Muffin Mix - Dried Milk – Tuna/Chicken/Hamburger 
Helper (Any boxed dinners) – Ramen Noodles, etc. 
     PLEASE CHECK “SELL BY” DATES ON ALL ITEMS. 

 
We’re also collecting toiletries and laundry products! 

Please donate any personal care toiletries (i.e. tissues, toothpaste, 
toothbrushes, combs, hair brushes, shampoo, conditioner, body 
lotions, etc.) any laundry products (i.e. laundry soap, fabric 
softener, dryer sheets, spray spot remover, etc.).  
 

PRO-LIFE “CULTURE OF LIFE” NEWS 
 
DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET 7PM WED/OCT/09 

 
Remember to arrive just before 7PM to our council 

business meetings to take part in our dedicated prayer time 
for the promotion of Pro-Life activities and Catholic 
vocations today. We gather in the OLGC Chapel at 7PM to 
pray The Divine Mercy Chaplet. Chaplet materials are 
provided. Just bring a genuine desire to join with your 
brother knights in prayer. This activity will not interfere 
with the normal 7:30PM business meeting start time.  



MEMBERSHIP NEWS 
Steve Goldhammer, PGK, Membership Director   

 
 

Thanks to all of you Brother Knights who assisted with 
recruiting at St. Patrick's on the weekend of 7-8 September (Harry 
Bushar, Dana Perry, Tim Boland, Russ Strosnider, Joe 
Krempasky, Homer Chen, Bill Hammond, Gerry Hemmingson, 
Fred Taylor, Greg Wolf, and Andy Colliton). Due to your efforts, 
we signed up two new members (David Hauk and Tite Tsala), got 
two transfer applications (James Andrews and Ted Cleary, three 
interest cards, two membership renewals, and a possible third 
transfer in. Please welcome David, Tite, Jim, and Ted when you 
see them at one of our meetings or activities. 

 We have a long way to go to meet our quota for this 
year, so we still need you to invite someone you know to join our 
Council. They might just say yes. Tell them all of the great things 
we do in the areas of Church, Community, Youth, Culture of Life, 
and Family activities and the events we have to raise funds for 
charity, scholarships, and to support our Seminarians. Better yet, 
invite them to come to some of our events so they can see 
firsthand what we do. 

 We have another recruiting drive in the Divine Mercy 
room and the monthly coffee in the Parish Center at St. Peter's 
Church on the weekend of 5-6 October. I'll need several 
volunteers for after the masses and the coffee. Please call me at 
301 570-9613 to volunteer. Thanks for your help!   
 
 

SULLIVAN BROTHERS ASSEMBLY 2861 
“WE STICK TOGETHER!” 

Rockville, MD–Montgomery County-Instituted Aug 27, 2004 
Sir Knight Harry Bushar, Faithful Navigator 

[www.sullivan2861.org] 

 
   

Sullivan Brothers Assembly Executive Meetings are 
held the first Thursday at 8PM.  Business Meetings are held the 
third Thursday of each month at 8PM. See this newsletter’s 
calendar for details.  
 

CHURCH NEWS 
Harry Bushar, PGK, Church Activities Director 

 
ST. PATRICK’S PARISH HIGHLIGHTS 

Website: http://www.stpatricksmd.org 
Reverend Monsignor Charles V. Antonicelli 

 
 

Quo Vadis Mass and Dinner – October 23 
 
ALL HIGH SCHOOL young men are invited to a Quo 

Vadis dinner at St. Patrick’s. This is a special evening where 
youth from the area will gather for prayer, dinner, and a 
discussion about discerning the Lord’s will in their life. The 
evening begins in the Church at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 
23 with Mass followed by dinner, along with a talk given by a 
priest and seminarian. The evening will end at 8:00 p.m. This is a 
great way to learn more about the priesthood. If you would like to 
participate please call/email Father Paris, 301-924-2284 or 
stpatrock@verizon.net so we can know how many are coming to 
the dinner. 
 

ST. PETER’S PARISH HIGHLIGHTS 
Website: http://www.stpetersolney.org 
Reverend Thomas M. Kalita, Pastor 

 
JOIN THE GROCERY CARD PROGRAM 

 
The Grocery Card Program is an easy way for Saint 

Peter's Parish to raise funds. You can participate in this program 
by purchasing grocery gift cards after a Saturday evening or any 
Sunday Mass. Cards are also available for sale at the Parish 
Office, Monday through Thursday, between the hours of 9 a.m. 
and 4:30 p.m., and Friday from 9 a.m. until 3 p.m. Giant, 
Safeway, and Shoppers Food Warehouse gift cards are available 
in $50 denominations. When you go grocery shopping, you use 
the card the same as cash. If you do not spend the entire amount, 
the card will have a balance. You do not lose even a penny! 
Cards can also be used to purchase gift cards for other 
stores/restaurants and for prescriptions or stamps!  



Council 6793 Recruitment Contest Update 

 
 
Here is an update to our Recruitment Contest thru 

SEP/23. We all need get going and do some recruiting! I know 
they are out there! Total Recruited Since JUL/01/2013 = 2. 
 
OFFICERS: Father Rogers = 1       DIRECTORS: = 0  
CHAIRMEN: Steve Goldhammer = 1 MEMBERSHIP: = 0 
 

Remember, you’ll earn a $100 gift certificate to the 
restaurant of your choice for you and your Spouse or other Dining 
Companion. One officer, one chairman, one director (trustees are 
in this group) and one brother knight in the general membership 
can be winners. The brother knight who recruits the most new 
members thru June 30, 2014 will be eligible provided everyone in 
his group recruits 1 new member. For the general membership to 
qualify the officers, chairman and directors must recruit one new 
member each. You have 9 months to win your $100!  
 
14th ANNUAL INWOOD HALLOWEEN PARTY  

 
 
On Saturday, October 26, from 6 to 9 PM our Council 

will visit the residents of Inwood House in Silver Spring, MD to 
celebrate the 14th Annual Inwood Halloween Party! The event 
is for the residents, their caregivers, and their families. This year, 
we expect about 90 masqueraders to attend the festivities to enjoy 
a buffet dinner of pasta and meatballs with salad, assorted rolls, 
beverages, and desserts all served by our Council members in a 
hauntingly decorated dining room. After dinner, partygoers move 
to the recreation room for entertainment and dessert! Costume 
award prizes and door prizes will make for an evening of fun for 
everyone! This year's entertainment is still auditioning.  
 Council members are encouraged to volunteer for party 
set up, decorating, bagging favors, preparing goodies, kitchen 
help, buffet table serving, and ushering residents to their tables. 
 Set up begins at 2PM, SAT/OCT/26. Call Ron 
Herberg on 301-580-9189 or Paul McFarlane on 301-
633-9439 to lend your support. Your help will ensure a 
SPOOKTACULAR SUCCESS!   

OCTOBER 9TH FACEBOOK TRAINING 

     
 
At our October 9, 2013 Business Meeting, Brother 

David Bruno will give a brief training session on how to get 
onto and navigate through our Facebook page. I want 
everyone to feel comfortable with Facebook and not to be 
afraid to use it. We will continue to post valuable 
information on the site and look for your feedback as well. 
Hope to see you on the 9th!  
 

MARYLAND STATE COUNCIL NEWS 
 

 
 

► Joseph Krempasky, PGK is our Chairman for the 
Columbus Day Ball to be held on Saturday, October 12, 2013 
(7:30PM to 12:30AM) at LaFontaine Bleue, Glen Burnie, MD. 
Call Joe before FRI/OCT/04 (301-570-4891) to enjoy: 
 

 Deluxe Sit-Down Dinner [Chicken Chesapeake, Rice 
Pilaf, Tomato/Bean/Medley, Rolls/Butter, Dessert] 

 Open Bar 7:30PM to 11:30PM 
 Music by The Monaldi Brothers 
 Cost is $48 per person 
 Black Tie Preferred/Business Suit Acceptable  
 Winning 2014 Ford Mustang Raffle Ticket Pulled! 
 Two other Raffle Prizes will be awarded! 

 
Certain dietary restrictions can be accommodated, but let Joe 
know of these well before September 30.  
 

 ► Look for your Maryland State Car Raffle Tickets in the 
mail! First of three prizes is a 2014 Ford Mustang! Buy or sell 
all of your tickets and ask for more! Our Council keeps 60 
cents of every dollar of every ticket sold. So, this fundraiser is 
a true Win/Win! Call Bill Kollins, Treasurer on 301-774-3942 
with questions or to get more tickets!   



SUPREME NEWS 
Source: Supreme Website, Aug 28, 2013 

 

Father Michael McGivney’s Cause for 
Canonization Advances 

By Joseph Pronechen, 08/28/2013 
 
The Congregation for the Causes of Saints is investigating 

a possible miracle attributed to the intercession of the founder of 
the Knights of Columbus. The cause for sainthood for Father 
Michael McGivney, a parish priest in Connecticut who founded 
the Knights of Columbus, has taken another official step forward. 
At the fraternal organization’ s 131st Supreme Convention in San 
Antonio earlier this month, Supreme Knight Carl Anderson 
reported “There is good news concerning Father McGivney’s 
cause. A possible miracle attributed to his intercession is now 
under investigation in Rome.” If the miracle is approved, Father 
McGivney would be beatified and receive the title of “Blessed.” 
“If he were beatified now, he would be the first United States-born 
parish priest to be beatified,” noted Brian Caulfield, the vice 
postulator for Father McGivney’s cause for canonization. 

Explaining the process for this new step, Caulfield said, 
“We were investigating at the diocesan level, and that 
investigation has been completed. All the documentation was 
delivered to the Congregation for the Causes of Saints at the 
Vatican in March.” He noted that there were no initial objections 
to the documentation, and the Vatican congregation is moving 
forward with its role. “It is now in the early stages of investigation 
there,” Caulfield said. “The Vatican is now gathering a medical 
commission to study the possible miracle and determine if it is 
beyond medical explanation.” If the commission approves, “then 
it goes to a theological commission, which will decide whether to 
send a recommendation to the Holy Father for approval,” 
Caulfield said. “Then this would be the miracle for the declaration 
for the beatification.” 

At the Vatican, the steps for Father McGivney’s cause are 
being handled by the postulator, Andrea Ambrosi. He works 
closely with the Congregation for the Causes of Saints and has 
completed many causes brought from more than 40 countries. 
Along with serving as postulator for Father McGivney’s cause, 
Ambrosi is postulator for several more candidates’ causes, 
including Blessed Pope John XXIII, Blessed John Henry 
Newman, Venerable Archbishop Fulton Sheen and Fathers 
Augustus Tolton, Emil Kapaun and Patrick Peyton, each 
designated a “Servant of God.” Read more at: 
http://www.ncregister.com/daily- news/father-michael-
mcgivneys-cause-for-canonization-advances/ 
 
YOUR KNIGHTHOOD DEGREE DESIGNATION 

Don Hemke, Financial Secretary Council 6793 
 

Many council members have realized their knighthood 
degree designation printed on their current KofC membership 
card is not correct. This is because the Supreme database 
experienced difficulty when the database was upgraded to an 
interactive Windows based system (called Member Management) 
several years ago. We know there are many of our council 
members whose degree designation were compromised and are 
still incorrect. I have been working to find and resolve this 
problem with members the past two years during the annual 
payment of council dues.  Our council Advancement Director, 
Chuck Cozad, has been asked to help resolve this problem by 
contacting the council members to verify their correct degree 
designation.  I want to thank you in advance for any help you can 

provide to complete this effort in a timely fashion, and accept our 
apology for any inconvenience this may cause.  To begin, we need 
EACH OF YOU who has access to email to provide your email 
address to me with an email to me at gumpermd@verizon.net.  
DO IT NOW, TODAY! Call with questions (301-774-7511) 
 

BUY A 2014 ENTERTAINMENT BOOK 
 

 
COUNCIL YOUTH NEWS 

Andrew Colliton, Youth Activities Director 

  
 

Keep Christ in Christmas! 
 

Council 6793 is again sponsoring the “Keep Christ 
in Christmas” poster contest! Flyers will be distributed to 
local elementary and middle schools. Students in grades 1 
through 8 are eligible. Posters are due no later than 
November 4, 2013. Prizes will be announced on November 
14, 2013. See attached flyer for details! 



PRAYER REQUESTS 
 

 
Please keep these Knights and families in your prayers. 
INDIVIDUAL’S NAME RELATIONSHIP
Rev. Fr. Thomas Kalita Pastor/St. Peter’s Church 
Rev. Fr. Louis Tou Past Chaplain/Council 6793 
Rev. Msgr. John Fitzgerald Director/Apostleship of the Sea 
Rev. Monsignor Kevin Hart Pastor/St. Patrick’s Parish 
Kayla MacBride Niece of Fr. Kalita 
George Svejda Brother Knight 
Donna d’Almeida  Wife/Innocent  d’Almeida 
Karen Mazonkey Daughter/Barbara & Bob Mazonkey
Cheryl Brown Niece/Innocent d’Almeida 
Cindy Boland Wife/ Tim Boland 
Jim Williams Brother Knight/Don Hemke 
Joseph Waters Father/Terry Waters, DD-30 Warden
Dolores Verges Friend Dana Perry 
Louis Krempasky Father/Joseph Krempasky, PGK 
Eydie Robacker Wife of PGK Robacker 
Dan Heath Charter Member 6793 
Brian Hemke Son/Don Hemke, FS 
Kathryn Wharton Aunt/Paul McFarlane, PGK 
James Padams Brother Knight 6793 
Stephania Brant Friend/Dana Perry 
Laurie Wbey Friend/Innocent d’Almeida 
Gerry Becker PGK Council 6793 
Dr. Bill Colliton Father/Andy Colliton 
Patricia Gulban Cousin/Bill Gulban 
Dan Dudak Cousin/Bill Gulban 
Roger Taylor Son-in-Law/Chuck Cozad 
Janet Cook Mother-in-Law/Marc Long 
Lewis Tillis Brother Knight/Jon Van der Valentyn
Dorothy Marceron Grandmother/Marc Long 
Maura Shaffer Wife/Ed Shaffer 
Bettie Hartley Friend/Marc Long 
Rae Romano Mother/Chris Romano 
Leon Amaducci Friend/Chris Romano 
Ana Ramos Friend/Chris Romano 
Henry Nachlas Friend/Chris Romano 
Kunigunde Menzel Wife/Karl Menzel 
Daughter-In-Law’s Newborn William Hammond 
Gary Armbruster Laryngoscopy Surgery 
 DECEASED’S NAME         RELATIONSHIP / DATE 
Pam Ramos Alexander Friend/Chris Romano 2/3/2013 
Leonard Rinaldi Father/Steve Rinaldi 8/31/2013 
Jay Jones Friend/Jim O’Brien 9/10/2013 

Continue to pray for the souls of our deceased armed forces. 
 

 

COUNCIL MEMORIAL MASS – NOVEMBER 9 

 
 

The Peter Paul Maher Council 6793 Memorial Mass will 
be celebrated at an 11AM Mass on Saturday, November 9, in the 
Chapel at Saint Peter's Church, 2900 Olney-Sandy-Spring Road, 
Olney, Maryland.  All Council members and their families are 
encouraged to attend to honor the memories of our departed 
Brother Knights. 

Following the Memorial Mass, the widows and their 
family members, as well as all interested Brother Knights and 
their families, are invited to The Tavern (18200 Georgia Avenue, 
Olney, MD) at noon. Detailed directions will be available at the 
Church after Mass.  Most light fare is moderately priced.  
 

OCTOBER SOCIAL 
FRATERNAL BENEFITS INFO-SESSION 

WED/OCT/23 7:30PM at OLGC HS 
 

Fr. Peter Paul Maher Knights of Columbus Council 
presents “The Fraternal Advantage,” an evening discussing the 
many fraternal benefits available through membership in the 
Knights of Columbus. Our guest speaker will be the Council’s 
Field Agent and 37 year member of the Knights, Bob 
Callaway, FICF, LUTCF. Bob is a Lifetime Member of the 
Million Dollar Round Table and has placed in excess of $230 
Million of needed insurance protection on his assigned 
members and their families over a 17 year career. 

Bob will explain how our benefits align with our 
Catholic principles.  Also how the Knights are able to perform 
many of our charitable works through our insurance 
operations, while at the same time providing a low-cost, high-
value products for our members and their families. Our 
evening will be open to Members and Non-Members. We look 
forward to seeing you there! 
 

FIRST COLUMBUS DAY - OCTOBER 12, 1492  
 

 
 

In fourteen hundred ninety-two, Columbus sailed the 
ocean blue. He had three ships and left from Spain; 
He sailed through sunshine, wind and rain.  
He sailed by night; he sailed by day; 
He used the stars to find his way… 

Our Council website [www. kofc6793.org] links to 
the MD State Council’s website [www.kofc-
md.org] where you will find the latest State news. 
There’s also a link to the Supreme Council’s 
website [http://www.kofc.org] where you can 
learn more about the global reach of our Order. 



Keep Christ in Christmas Poster Contest 2013 
Sponsored by Fr. Maher Council #6793 of the Knights of Columbus 

 

 
 
    Categories   Eligibility 
           1   Grades one through three 
          2   Grades four through six 
          3   Grades seven and eight 
 

Theme 
All posters must express the theme “Keep Christ in Christmas” 

 
Deadline 

Posters should be submitted to your teacher no later than Monday November 4th 
 

Awards 
Winners will be announced on Thursday, November 14th 

One winner will be chosen from each of the categories above, and will receive a $25 gift card 
 

Contact 
Andrew Colliton, Youth Activities Director, Council #6793.  Email: Apcolliton@verizon.net 

 



     A FAMILY EVENING AT THE OLNEY THEATER 
Wednesday, December 18, 2013 

 
Reception at 7PM *** Performance at 8PM 

Adults = $45.  Children (18 and Under) = $36. 
Box Office Prices $55 and $48.50 

 
The Knights of Columbus, Council 6793, has reserved a block of tickets for an evening at the 
award winning Olney Theater! The play is Roger and Hammerstein’s The King and I. It is the 
story of Anna, a British school teacher hired by the King of Siam to help modernize his country. 
This Tony Award winner for Best Musical features some of the theatre’s loveliest and well-
known music including “Shall We Dance,” “Hello Young Lovers,” and “Getting to Know You.” 
(Recommended for ages 5 and up!) 
 

The play will be preceded by a complimentary reception at the theatre with refreshments for all ages. 
 
This Knights of Columbus activity has been a resounding success in the past and is certain to be 
so again! Consider children, grandchildren, and friends for this great evening to kick off the 
holiday season! Our sales are limited to the number of tickets we have reserved, so make 
your plans early!  
 

To purchase tickets or for more information contact: 
John E. Moore on 240-877-8912(cell) or e-mail at jem1234@verizon.net  

 

mailto:jem1234@verizon.net


  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

Father Maher’s Knightly News 
 is published monthly by 

Knights of Columbus Council #6793  
Father Peter Paul Maher Council. 

† † 
We proudly serve the parishes and families 
 of St. Patrick’s Church in Rockville and  

St. Peter’s Church in Olney. 

Over 300 Knights could 
read your ad here! 

 
Send advertisements to: 

pmknight6793kofc@verizon.net 

 
 

 Please patronize our advertisers! 
These ads support our Council! 

 

► Saturday, November 9 at 11AM – Memorial Mass - Council 6793 
Memorial Mass will be celebrated at an 11AM Mass on Saturday, November 
9, in the Chapel at Saint Peter's Church. See article on page-6 for details! 
 

► Wednesday, December 18 - Olney Theatre Production - Our Council 
has reduced-priced tickets to the Christmas play, “The "King and I!" See 
attached flyer for more details! 
 

 

mailto:Editor6793@yahoo.com
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OCT 01 TUE Council Executive Meeting, Cottage on Marian Grounds, 7:30PM << Meeting Moved To Tuesday!!! 
OCT 03 THU Sullivan Brothers Assembly Council #2861 Executive Meeting at Fr. Cuddy Hall #2323 at 8 PM 
OCT 5/6 Sat/Sun Recruiting Drive at St. Peter’s Church at all Masses, except the Sunday 7:30 Mass. 
OCT 08 TUE Information Session for new prospects, St. Peter’s Shepherd’s Room, 8PM 
OCT 09 WED Council Business Meeting, OLGC at 7:30PM ~ Arrive at 7PM for Divine Mercy Chaplet!  
OCT 12 SAT Columbus Day Ball – SAT/OCT/12, 7:30PM-12:30AM, Call Joe Krempasky: 301-570-4891 
OCT 14 MON Columbus Day – Celebrate the man in whose name we practice our Order!  
OCT 17 THU Sullivan Brothers Assembly Council #2861 Business Meeting at Fr. Cuddy Hall #2323 at 8 PM 
OCT 23 WED Council Social Meeting – Fraternal Benefits Presentation, OLGC-HS, 7:30PM, Bob Callaway – Guest Speaker  
OCT 26 SAT 14th Annual Inwood House Halloween Party - Details forthcoming. To volunteer call Ron Herberg: 301-580-9189. 
 
NOV 05 TUE Election Day 
NOV 06 WED Council Executive Meeting, Cottage on Marian Grounds, 7:30PM  
NOV 07 THU Sullivan Brothers Assembly Council #2861 Executive Meeting at Fr. Cuddy Hall #2323 at 8 PM 
NOV 11 MON Veterans’ Day Fly your American Flag for all of our Veterans! 
NOV 12 TUE Information Session for new prospects, St. Peter’s Shepherd’s Room, 8PM 
NOV 13 WED Council Business Meeting, OLGC at 7:30PM ~ Arrive at 7PM for Divine Mercy Chaplet! 
NOV 21 THU Sullivan Brothers Assembly Council #2861 Business Meeting at Fr. Cuddy Hall #2323 at 8 PM 
NOV 27 WED No Social Event. 
NOV 28 THU Thanksgiving Day 
 

 
For more information or to participate in any Council events, call Jack Giacalone, GK on 301-774-6338. 

 
THE COUNCIL’S ANNUAL CALENDAR MAY BE VIEWED AT:  WWW.KOFC6793.ORG 

(Select “Calendar” then “View 2013-2014 Council Calendar”) 
Minutes of our monthly Business Meetings are posted on the Council’s website. (Select “Business Mtg. Minutes” link.) 

DEADLINE ► Newsletter content MUST be sent, via e-mail, to Paul D. McFarlane, Editor 
[pmknight6793kofc@verizon.net] no later than the 15th of the month to be included in the following month’s publication. 

Questions regarding newsletter content or story ideas may be sent to Paul via e-mail, anytime or call him on (301-633-9439). 
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